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Catherine Palmer <council@babcnc.org>

Opposition to the Bel Air Glen Privatization and Gating Project


Miles Gibbons <milesgibbons@gmail.com> Wed, Aug 24, 2022 at 1:08 PM
To: tlongcore@babcnc.org, rschlesinger@babcnc.org, council@babcnc.org
Cc: paul.koretz@lacity.org, jarrett.thompson@lacity.org

Good afternoon,

Please add our household to the list of Los Angeles residents opposing the the Bel Air Glen Privatization and Gating
Project.  

This plan is dangerous from a fire evacuation standpoint, imposes a burden on homeowners not in the gated community,
and included false claims about neighborhood response in its application ("Could the project result in annoyance to
community residents?" was answered inaccurately).

Thank you,
Miles & Melinda Gibbons
2777 Bottlebrush Drive, Los Angeles, CA 90077
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